School Council Minutes 
Tue 08/11/22
The School Council had its first meeting of the year today. The newly elected councillors were welcomed by Mr Mc Closkey and introduced themselves to everyone.
Each councillor received a badge and was reminded about the duties associated with their role.
Councillors had their photo taken which will be posted on the School Council notice boards in Derryvolgie (outside Mrs Hunter’s office) & in Ashleigh (outside Mrs Griffith/Hawthorn’s room)
The meeting concluded with a biscuit because as we all know a meeting is not really a meeting unless biscuits are provided!
The next meeting will be on Tue 22nd Nov at 10:00 am in the music mobile.


